
   Newsletter 
31st March, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Great to see lots of you at the Children’s University launch event on Tuesday. The 
children have been given passports with log in details today. Please refer to the infor-
mation sheet emailed out on Tuesday for all instructions. There may be venues that 
no longer have a code– but please record in passports and I can generate a stamp 
code for the children later. There are some useful codes in the newsletter today, plus 
details of how to access the CU home learning activities. 

Later in the newsletter there are details of how to access the half term’s ‘Knowledge 
Organiser Quizzes’. Prizes will be awarded in the first Well Done assembly after the 
holiday. 

The children enjoyed a super live music visit on Monday with musicians from the Nor-
folk Music Hub performing a selection of movie classics and talking about the different 
instruments that they were playing. The children asked some excellent questions and 
also showed a lot of knowledge of the science behind the music (picture below). 

Well done also to Owlets children for excellent behaviour and participation in their re-
cent visit to Easton Sports Centre. They were all very enthusiastic and great repre-
sentatives for the school. (see pictures). 

Have a super Easter break! 



Knowledge Organiser Quizzes, March 2023 
 
 
Children can enter using the links below. 
 
Copies of the accompanying Knowledge Organiser are all also on 
the school website at: 
 
http://www.littlemeltonprimaryschool.co.uk/curriculum/topic-webs-for-
parents/ 
 
 
Snowy Owls 
How does your garden grow? 
https://forms.gle/EMVg1HwcKrJ6cq5W7  
 
 
Barn Owls 
Forces 
https://forms.gle/Misr9Bx1WgVU4j6D8  
 
 
 
Eagle Owls 
Romans/Earth Sun & Moon 
https://forms.gle/brihC1p1Euy8sTxZ8  

https://forms.gle/EMVg1HwcKrJ6cq5W7
https://forms.gle/Misr9Bx1WgVU4j6D8
https://forms.gle/brihC1p1Euy8sTxZ8


Passports going home on Friday. 
 
Log in details on sticker inside back cover. 

Pensthorpe  red 1648 

Gressenhall green 9146 

Castle Museum yellow 1113 

Strumpshaw Fen red 7914 

Blickling yellow 2594 

Trowse Netball Club red 1289 

Swimming red 2383 

Hethersett Rainbows blue 3822 

Hethersett Brownies purple zero298 

Hethersett Athletic FC blue 8020 

Some useful codes: 



Children can also earn hours by completing the activities on the  
Easter Challenge. 
 
 
Each activity is worth 1 credit. To get a stamp code for Children’s 
University Online email contactus@childrensuniversity.co.uk with  
evidence - this could be a photograph, video, a work sheet, or writing 
about what you did! All activities require adult supervision. The su-
pervising adult is expected to manage all activity risk.  



Eagle Owls, mosaic making, March 2023 



Eagle Owls, Easter Cakes, March 
2023 



Barn Owls, Light  
Experiments, March 2023 



Barn Owls,  
Biographies, 
March 2023 



Snowy Owls at Work, 
March 2023 







Owlets in action, March 2023 



Owlets, Multiskills, March 
2023 



Latest News and  
Upcoming Events: 

19th April 
 
Pre-loved Uniform Sale– 3.15pm on playground 
 
26th May & 16th June  
 
Non-School Uniform Days– bring a tombola prize for the Summer 

A massive well done to Lottie in Year 3 for her recent piano perfor-
mance at the Norfolk Music Festival– see picture below. 
This is an annual event open to children able to play a musical instru-
ment. 











 
 
 
 

Recent or Upcoming Birthdays:  
 

Blue (5), Amber (6) 
Tegan (10) Hal (9) 

Mason (11), Trixie (9),  
Adam (8), Lottie G (8),  

Logan (11), William K (6) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

    
3.4-17.4 Easter Holidays 

 
Return to school on Tuesday April 18th 

 

 
 
 
 

Last week’s attendance was:  97.23% 
 

Attendance year to date is:  95.51% 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Owlets:  Jacob, Hattie, Freddie, Clara 

Snowy:  Paisley, Bath, Jacob, Toby 

Barn:  Trixie, Lottie, Oliver, Jack. Lewys, Oscar, 
Zac, Arthur 

Eagle:  Josef, Tegan, George, Autumn, Benji, 
Sophie, Stan, Seth 

Uniform 
 

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can  
purchase it direct from this website: 

 
https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-

category/schoolwear/primary-schools-
academies/little-melton-primary-school/ 

 

Nut Free School  
 
 
 
 
A general reminder that we operate a nut-
free policy in school for all food. Please be 
particularly careful with any food provided to 
celebrate birthdays as some chocolate can 
include traces of nuts. We do have some 
children with severe allergies in our school 
and we obviously want to look after them to 
the very best of our ability. 

Yours faithfully, 

Alex Pritchard, Headteacher. 






